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IFB-05-ENG-2025 

Design-Build of Sarmiento Booster Pump and Waterline Replacement 
GWA Project No. 12504 

Response to RFI No. 01 
 
This Addendum and/or Response to Request for Information (RFI) is issued to modify the previously issued Invitation for Bid (IFB) documents and/or 
given for informational purposes and to the extent the responses below modify the proposal documents, please treat them as an amendment to the 
IFB.  The following are responses to RFl’s received: 
 

NO.  DATE QUESTION/INQUIRY AS 
SUBMITTED GWA RESPONSE 

1 05/20/2025 The RFP states that only companies 
that attended the bid walk are 
eligible to bid.  Can a company that 
attended the bid walk partner or JV 
with company that did not attend? 

Only prospective bidders who attended the mandatory pre-bid conference and site visit 
will be eligible to submit a bid; the bid documents do not place any restriction on the 
awarded bidder from subcontracting portions of the work to firms that did not attend. 
 
Attendance at the mandatory pre-bid conference and site visit is deemed satisfied when a 
representative of the registered bidding entity is present. For Partnerships or Joint 
Ventures, the entity must be formally registered for this procurement, and its 
representative must have clearly indicated such affiliation in the attendance log. 

2 5/21/2025 Does GWA publicly share award 
information?  If so, could you kindly 
let me know where it would be 
posted? 

Yes.  Upon awarding, a Notification of Award will be posted on our GWA Bids web page for 
Invitation for Bids (IFB).  

3 5/21/2025 We would also like to request a 3 
weeks extension for Bid submission 
for material outsourcing and Bid 
bond request. 

The bid submission date will be extended from June 12, 2025 to June 26, 2025 through 
Addendum No. 1. 

4 5/22/2025 We would like to request a 3 weeks 
extension for the bid submission in 
line with materials outsourcing and 
Bid Bond request. 

Please see GWA response to Item No. 2 in reference to the extension of the bid. 

Offerors are also notified to visit the GWA website,  http://guamwaterworks.org/bids/ to ensure that addenda to the IFB, answers to questions, and reminders 
are communicated to all offerors throughout the solicitation process. 
 
 
 
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E., General Manager 
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